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EDITORIAL

Dear Colleagues,

We are excited to present you, valuable scientists, the first issue of 2022 of the Turkish Journal of Obstetrics and Gynecology with 
scientific studies. In this issue, there are high-quality publications both from our country and other countries. 

We carry out meetings with our editors and section editors both online and face to face with the aim of improving our article 
evaluation process and publish high quality articles. In this context, we held our latest meeting during the 18th National 
Gynecology and Obstetrics Congress on 1-5 December 2021 in Antalya. Under the chairmanship of our journal’s editor-in-
chief, Eray Caliskan, MD, and with the participation of our co-editors and section editors, we made important decisions for the 
sustainability of our journal in publication and to maximize its scientific quality. Some of these decisions are article reviews and 
SPSS courses for the referees of our journal. 

We plan to organize the 19th National Gynecology and Obstetrics Congress, our biggest national congress, on 18-22 May 
2022 in Antalya. In line with our decision from the last congress, we plan to hold a session for Turkish Journal of Obstetrics and 
Gynecology. 

We hope to see you at the 19th National Gynecology and Obstetrics Congress and with the new scientific issues of our journal. 

Ercan Yilmaz, MD

Co-Editor in Chief


